Licensing

From: |
Sent: 01 August 2022 12:57

To: Licensing

Categories: Kathryn

Dear sir madam,

I'm writing to you to oppose a alcohol/ entertainment licence that the company called sweet hill farm have
applied,they were granted a licence for an event this weekend just gone for a charity football match,it stated that
the entertainment was supposed to stop at 23 00hrs, | live right by the field on friday 28 the music was still going at
1.30 am, and on the saturday night the music was still going at 3am they had no respect for residents what so ever
so | for one am against their next event if it goes ahead | personally will be involving the police



